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SPRING  NEWSLETTER 

In this issue: 

¶ 2018 Challenges 

¶ Classic Vehicle Drive Out 

¶ Ben from First Dates 

¶ Learner of the Year 

¶ Hats 4 Headway 

¶ Spring Raffle 

¶ AGM 

Headway Shropshire: www.headwayshropshire.org.uk  March 2018 

 Our clients in the Rehabilitation Centre proudly 
show off their new Brain Injury Identity Cards 

which have arrived in the post. 

 

 

 

Headway Shropshire Rehabilitation Centre will be closed            

Friday 30th March  & Monday 2nd April 

Spring Bank Holidays - Monday 7th May & Monday 28th May 

Classic Vehicle 

Drive Out  

10th June  

Hats 4 

Headway 

Summer 

Fair  

19th July  18th May 

http://headwayshropshire.org.uk
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Despite the recent flurries of snow, we are proud to say that the team have continued to keep 

the rehabilitation centre open for our clients that were able to travel to Headway House. We are    

extremely grateful to all our community support workers that braved the challenging weather 

conditions over the last few months to deliver the high standard of care to our clients in their 

home as they do throughout the year.  Despite the weather forecast of another visit from the 

beast from the east spring really is in the air with the beautiful crocuses and daffodils in the 

Headway Garden. 

It was lovely to see everyone at this years AGM which sadly will be my last before I retire later 

this year. We all enjoyed a slice of cake whilst we tested our general knowledge.  

Everyone at Headway Shropshire has been saddened by the recent news that three of our      

clients had passing away.  These clients have many friends in our rehabilitation centre that all 

have fond memories of the time we have spent with these special people.  Our thoughts are with 

their family and friends. 

Please make a note in your diary for our Summer Fair.  Lets hope 

the weather is good to us this year and I look forward to seeing 

you all at 6pm on 19
th
 July. 

      Jean Robinson 

        Chief Executive  

       Headway Shropshire 

Brain Injury Identity Card 

Do you know anyone who still needs to apply for this card? 

Please pick up an application form from our rehabilitation centre or we can post one to your 

home. Our Outreach Officer Jamie is able to assist you with your application by providing  the 

supporting letter and will ensure your photograph is suitable.                                               

01743 365565 or email outreach@headwayshropshire.org.uk 


